
Addendum #1                                       

to the  

 Request for Proposals  

for  

Construction Management Services  

for the 2020 Pipeline Replacement Project 

 

Addendum #1 provides for deletions, corrections, clarifications and additions to the Request for 

Proposal for Construction Management Services for the 2020 Pipeline Replacement Project. 

The deletions, corrections, clarifications and additions shall apply in the same manner as if they were 

originally part of the printed request for proposal. 

 

Section X – Submittal Requirements  

Add paragraph 3 as follows: 

The District office is closed to the Public due to the current Santa Cruz County shelter-in-place 

order. Consultants must submit their proposal by mail or other delivery service. 

 

 


